The last Board meeting where residents can address the Board with their concerns regarding the library is Monday, **December 9th @ 6:30 PM.**

We do recommend attending to speak, but if you are unable to do so, you can contact the Board of Supervisors, the County Administrator, and the West Point Town Manager and Assistant Town Manager using the below information.

William Hodges

1st District: West Point

Email: bill.hodges@kwc.gov

Phone: 804-845-4706

Justin Catlett

3rd District: Aylett

Email: justin.catlett@kwc.gov

Phone: 804-845-4702

Mary Sue Bancroft

5th District: Mangohick

Email: marysue.bancroft@kwc.gov

Phone: 804-845-4757

Benjamin Edwards

2nd District: Courthouse and Sweet Hall

Email: ben.edwards@kwc.gov

Phone: 804-845-4822

Lindsay Robinson

4th District: Manquin

Email: lindsay.robinson@kwc.gov

Phone: 804-845-4755

County Administrator, Stacey Davenport

Email: stacey.davenport@kwc.gov

Phone: 804-769-4926

WP Town Manager, John Edwards

Email: jedwards@west-point.va.us

Phone: 804-843-3330

WP Assist. Town Manager, Steve Hudgins

Email: **shudgins@west-point.va.us**

Phone: 804-843-3330

If you have any further questions, please message KW Residents for Truth on Facebook or email ask@savethekwlibrary.org